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BAKERSFIELD, CA - On November 17, 2023, The Grimm Family Center for Agricultural Business at California State University, Bakersfield hosted their first annual Student Research Symposium in the Dezember Reading Room of the Walter W. Stiern Library. The Student Research Symposium provided six students the opportunity to present their current research relating to the topic of agriculture. The Grimm Family Center for Agricultural Business selected the six students 

Isabel Flores Hernandez, Mathilda Nordhaus, Fiya Grace Manoj, TJ Moreno, Gabriel Moore, Zachary Powell. 

